BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING

Tuesday, August 24, 2021. 7:00 pm

Board members present: James Consolati, Matthew Puntin & Michael Curtin--
Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

Public present: see sign in sheet
Previous minutes were approved.

Mail reviewed: O & M inspection forms for 14 Stonebridge Ways and 63D Goose Pond Road
and a Household Hazardous collection schedule. A certificate of compliance for 113 Main Road
was signed.

38 LAKESIDE DRIVE: Mr. Jarvis gave a report on his septic system starting back in the Spring
of 2021. Currently there is nothing surfacing and the tank has been pumped several times.
When the tank is pumped you can hear water flowing back into tank because of the very wet
summer we have had. Mr. Jarvis stated several of the houses on Lakeside Drive divert the
water from their property and it all ends up 38 Lakeside Drive. After many attempts to hire a
contractor to dig up the tank and see if there is a problem, Mr. Jarvis found Rick Morris and he
will complete the work this Fall. Mr. Jarvis is going to install and manage the drainage issue on
his property. Mr. Wein stated the water comes from 24 Lakeside Drive and runs down the
road. Matthew Puntin made a motion to grant an extension to correct the septic system until
June 2022. Michael Curtin seconded, no opposition.

Meeting closed 7:48 pm.

s Conso




BOARD OF HEALTH & BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING

Sign-in Sheet
DATE: /4%/4 watf A 3/ 202/
TIME NAME
/;ﬁm ,4//2 P \E”V/\C
1M SUsqy JGrvis

7 s h&\(c‘e ww(\(




